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Dear legislators, 

I work for a small business in Washington County….Accounting for accounts payable 

and accounts receivable. The incredible amount of taxation this Oregon based 

business suffers is amazing. Family owned and operated,( 30 years) they have not 

taken a full salary for over two years. The taxes continue to mount, especially on their 

vehicles, road tax, license, taxes, personal property, taxes, i.e. their business 

equipment, much less payroll, tax, CAT tax, and the Tri-County tax on every invoice 

in the area. They do good work and I hope they will be allowed to continue their 

business. 

No no taxes, respectfully, 

L. Hafer. 


